
Christmas Cards 

7th and 14th of December are the ONLY 

dates where children can bring cards into 

school.  They will be left inside the postbox 

for at least 48 hours before sharing out to 

ensure they are safe to handle.   

This must be adhered to. 

Many thanks. 

DATE 01.12.2020 

Permission Forms 

Permission forms will come home 

tonight for those families who have not 

completed these previously.  Although 

they are quite long, we do need these 

before children will be able to take part 

in the filmed session for the Christmas 

production.  You will be pleased to 

know that once these are completed 

they are kept on file so unless you wish 

to make a change these are valid for 

your child’s entire school life. 

Attendance 

Reception - 96% 

Year 1 & 2 - 95% 

Year 3 - 95% 

Year 4 - 94% 

Year 5 - 96% 

Year 6 - 93%  

Whole school - 95% 

 

This attendance is calculated from 

when we reopened in September 

2020.   

Note:  Covid absences are void and 

do not affect attendance, however if 

children are absent for longer periods 

of time, they will need to be accessing 

regular home learning to ensure there 

are not large gaps in learning. 

  

4.12.2020 Non-uniform £1 

Class party funds 

11.12.2020 Non-uniform 

Bring in a blank 

Christmas card 

15.12.2020 Planetarium (am) 

16.12.2020 Christmas Lunch 

16.12.2020 Christmas Pantomime via 

Zoom (pm) 

17.12.2020 Class Christmas Parties 

18.12.2020 School closes at 2pm 


